
29th March 2019 

EYFS / KS1 EASTER ASSEMBLY  

The EYFS / KS1 Easter Assemblies will be 

held on Thursday 4th April.  

We are holding a ‘Decorate an Easter 

Bonnet’ competition for KS1 and EYFS.  We 

would like the children to bring in their 

decorated bonnets for an Easter Parade at 

the following times!  (Parents of EYFS and 

KS1 children are very welcome to come and 

watch and find out who will be judged the 

winner!) 

KS1 in KS1 Hall at 9am 

EYFS in KS2 Hall at 2.30pm  

KS2 will be holding a ‘Decorate an Egg’ 

competition.  Please send decorated Eggs 

into school ready for Thursday 4th April 

         

EXTRA CURRICULAR CLUBS 

There will be no clubs during the last week 

of term, week commencing Monday 1st 

April.  New club invites will be sent out 

next week for the Summer Term, clubs will 

start again the second week of the Summer 

Term, week commencing Monday 29th 

April. 

 

 

 

 

MAD SCIENCE CLUB 

 

There are still places 

available for Mad Science 

Club that starts 

Wednesday 8th May.  

Please contact the school 

office if you wish for your 

child to join. 

MEETINGS WITH MRS PESTER 

If your child is in Years 3, 4, 5 and 6 and 

works with Mrs Pester, we would like to 

invite you to arrange a meeting to discuss 

their progress on Wednesday 3rd April in 

the afternoon.  Please ring the school 

office to book an appointment time.  Thank 

You. 

PARENTS EVENING 

Parents Evening for Nursery to Year 5 will 

be held on Tuesday 2nd / Wednesday 3rd 

April.  Letters have been sent home and 

appointments should be made through the 

class teacher.  A crèche will be available in 

the KS1 hall.  We look forward to seeing 

you there. 

MILK 

We will soon be ordering milk for 

the Summer Term, your child will 

have received a letter via their 

Teacher.  If you wish your child 

to have milk please return the 

slip along with £7.00 to the 

school office by Monday 1st 

April.  Payment can also be made 

using the online payment system 

(SIMS PAY).  

 

N.B. Children in Reception class do not 

have to pay for milk until the term they 

become 5 years old. 

     P.T.O. 

 



 

BREAKFAST CLUB 

 

From the start of the Summer Term 

(Tuesday 23rd April) the price of 

Breakfast Club will rise to £1.50.  We have 

held the current price as long as we 

possibly could but we now have no 

alternative other than raising the cost to a 

more realistic level. 

 

SCHOOL DINNERS 

 

If you wish to change your childs dinner 

arrangement, we would be grateful if you 

could inform the school office and give one 

weeks notice, as we order the meals in 

advance.  Thanks 

 

ATTENDANCE WINNERS 

 

Well done to Millie Bailey-Knowles 1CS and 

Isabelle Brookes 3SB on achieving 100% 

attendance. 

Well done to RHM, 1SC and 2HN for 

achieving over 95% attendance and 

receiving 5 minutes extra playtime. 

     

LUNCHTIME GOLDEN TICKET 

WINNERS 

Hunter Siddall – RGS &  

Leighton Loose 4LJ  

 

PUPIL OF THE WEEK 

RGG – Terua Mhende 

RHM – Amelia Ahmed 

RGS – Ava Thornley 

1CS – Jayden Piniecki 

1FH – Kobi Ormiston-

Smith 

1SC – Oliver Howe 

2SC – Summer 

Bracewell 

2HN – Charlie Priest 

2HW – Amelia Ganley 

3TB – Lily Jo Bird 

3SB – Adrienne Curtis 

3RB – Ruby Steed 

4VG – Aryana Fatah 

4CP – Harshith Gandi 

4LJ – Jonah Stroncer 

5TS – Keaton Campbell 

5VW – Eloise 

Whitehead 

6JH – Evie Johnson 

6EP – Lexie Maylett-

Keane 

HAPPY BIRTHDAY TO:  

Lucas Bentley - 1CS 

Sadeeq Ashibi - 1SC 

Millie-Mae Hughes-

Davies - 2SC 

Kaitlin Robinson - 1CS 

Nadheera Hoq - 5VW 

Salima Kamara – 3RB 

 

Adrienne Curtis – 3SB 

Logan Kinsella – 4LJ 

Leo Daintree – 3TB 

Ruby Walker – 3TB 

Ruby Steed – 3RB 

Elijah Ogbonna – 3SB 

Ismail Rais – 3RB 

 

 

 

 


